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What have we been learning?  

Another busy week in Jet Class! 

In English the children have been writing invitations inviting you all to a coffee 

morning to share their learning about our space theme. They have tried really hard 

to include conjunctions to extend their sentences. We will be sending the invitations 

home just after half term. 

In maths we have developed our greater than/less than skills solving problems and 

challenges. 

In ICT we have finished our space pictures using the learn pads and ‘workspace’ 

programme. We peer critiqued each others pictures then improved them using our 

friends suggestions.     

                                                                        

                                                                         

Next Week 

 
Happy Half Term. 

 

Research homework will be coming home with the 

children in their ink home learning books. Please 

support your child to research Tim Peake and 

record their findings.  

 

Homework due in Monday 5th November 2018. 

 

Important information  

 
Please can we ask all parents to check that you have 

the correct jumpers/cardigans at home as a few named 

items have gone missing? 
 

Monday 26th November 2018 @ 10am - Jet Class 

learning share and coffee morning to raise money for 

‘Children in need’. 

 

As part of our learning based on our class text ‘Toys in 

space’ we wanted to link our learning to donating toys 

to local Charites. We would like each child to bring in 

one toy they would be happy to donate to a charity.   
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During the coffee morning there will be the opportunity 

for your child to share their space learning with you and 

their journal.  

 

If you are happy to donate cakes or biscuits for the 

coffee morning we would really appreciate your 

support. 


